
 FULLERTON JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT  www.fjuhsd.org 
 1051 West Bastanchury Road,  Fullerton,  California   92833-2247  (714) 870-2841 
 Education  and  Assessment  Services                                                               FAX  (714) 870-2979 

 August 30, 2023 

 Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 Fullerton  Joint  Union  High  School  District  recognizes  the  importance  of  a  welcoming, 
 supportive  school  campus,  positive  school  culture,  and  overall  wellness  of  students  and 
 staff.  When  students  feel  connected,  welcome,  accepted,  and  engaged,  academics  and 
 personal  wellness  increase  dramatically.  For  these  reasons  and  in  line  with  our  goal  of 
 supporting  the  success  and  wellness  of  all  students,  FJUHSD  has  partnered  with 
 Panorama  Education  to  collect  stakeholder  feedback  through  surveys  utilizing 
 research-based topics and questions. 

 During  the  first  two  weeks  of  September  2023,  our  students  will  have  the  opportunity  to 
 participate  in  the  year's  first  climate  and  wellness  survey.  The  student  survey  will  be 
 anonymous  and  will  provide  us  with  feedback  on  student  wellness  a  cross  school  sites, 
 grade levels, gender, and more. To preview the survey, please click  HERE  . 

 Panorama  is  currently  used  in  over  20,000  schools  across  all  50  states  and  is  nationally 
 recognized  as  a  trusted  partner  in  administering  research-based  school  surveys.  The 
 topics  and  questions  were  selected  to  reflect  the  diversity  of  our  schools  and  our 
 communities.  The  responses  will  provide  insights  into  how  well  students  can  navigate 
 their  school  day  feeling  secure  and  supported,  manage  their  emotions  successfully, 
 empathize with others, establish and maintain positive relationships, and more. 

 While  we  encourage  all  students  to  participate  in  this  climate  and  wellness  survey,  we 
 respect  your  right  as  a  parent  to  have  your  student  opt  out.  If  you  elect  to  opt  your 
 student  out  of  participation,  they  should  inform  their  teacher  at  the  time  of  the 
 administration of the survey that they will not be participating. 

 Thank  you  very  much  for  your  ongoing  support,  cooperation,  and  confidence  in  our 
 ability to serve all students effectively. 

 Sincerely, 

 Allen Whitten 
 Director, Student Support Services 
 Fullerton Joint Union High School District 
 714-870-2871 

https://www.fjuhsd.org/Page/5378

